
The Eviction Moratorium is ending
As of July 1, every renter in Oregon 
must pay their current rent or risk 
being evicted. If you want more time 
to pay your past due rent, you must 
provide a Declaration of Hardship to 
your landlord. If you do not, they are 
allowed to give you an eviction notice 
based on nonpayment of past due rent, 
beginning in July 2021. 

Do you need help paying your rent?

If your household income is less than $61,900 for a family of two, or 
$77,350 for a family of four, and COVID 19 affected your income, you  
may be able to receive help paying past rent or utilities.

There are two ways Clackamas County residents can apply for help, 
please only choose one:

Call the Coordinated Housing Access Line 503 655-
8575 or complete the form at https://www.clackamas.us/
communitydevelopment/cccha.html. We speak Spanish and can 
help anyone, regardless of your immigration status.

Apply for the Oregon Emergency Rental Assistance program online at  
https://www.oregonrentalassistance.org
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